
Nativity Performance  Thank you to everyone who attended the Nativity last night - I really hoped 
you enjoyed our performance and it has got you into the spirit of Christmas!  


PTFA Raffle  Thank you so 
much to everyone who has 
supported us by donating 
such generous raffle gifts.  
We REALLY appreciate your 
generosity.  Thank you so 
much and thank you Kylie 
for all your hard work!


And finally…we have a busy 
last week of term next week 
with Christmas lunch and 
Christmas jumper day on 
Wednesday 20th 
December.

DARLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

15th December 2023

20 Dec - 
Christmas Lunch


22 Dec - Break 
up


9 Jan - Return 
to school


Our whole school theme this half term is ‘The UK’


